
‭12th March 2024‬

‭Dear Parents and carers,‬

‭We are delighted to announce an exciting sports event for our children at Oldfleet‬
‭Primary School. It will be held at Oldfleet Primary School on Thursday, 21st March‬
‭2024, starting at  9:30 am until 11:00 am.‬

‭Children will participate in games of Hoopball, Handball, and Football  with children‬
‭from Mountbatten Primary.‬

‭The event will be held outside on the Key Stage 2 playground. However, if weather‬
‭conditions improve leading up to the event, we hope to utilise the field.‬

‭We encourage all children to join in the fun and showcase their sporting talents.‬
‭Please ensure your child arrives prepared with an appropriate PE kit and a drinks‬
‭bottle on the day.  We will send a message to remind you of this the day before the‬
‭event.‬

‭If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your‬
‭continued support, and we look forward to a fantastic day of sportsmanship.‬

‭Mr Allen‬


